
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
11th June 2024 
 
Girls Football Tournament – Monday 17th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Monday 17th June we will be joining other schools in the ‘Year 5/6 Girls Football 
Finals’. We are delighted to be able to invite your child to attend this sporting event.  
 
The event will take place at Weston College, Loxton Campus, and will be held during 
the school day. We will be leaving school around 9:15am and walking to the event, 
which is due to finish at 12:30pm, therefore, children will need a packed lunch to eat 
on their return to school. 
 
Please ensure your child has their PE Kit in school, including trainers. No metal 
studded boots or blades please. If your child has shin pads, please bring them on the 
day. However, they are not essential as we do have shin pads in school.  
 
As this is an outdoor event, we recommend children bring navy or black joggers and 
a navy or black hoodie/sweatshirt (or school sweatshirt) into school to wear over their 
football kit, however this is not essential. Year 6 may wear their Leavers Hoodies if 
they wish. No other colours should be worn.  
 
As well as a packed lunch, please ensure they bring a water bottle. 
 
Please confirm you give permission for your child to attend this event by visiting 
www.parentpay.com and giving permission. 
 
There is no charge for this event.  
 
Regards 
Miss G Arnall & Mr J Huntley 
P E Co-ordinators 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

